
Resolutions from the Growth Committee regarding Enterprise Saint John’s and 
the Heritage Development Board’s funding requests 
 
 
 
 

Moved by Councillor MacKenzie, seconded by Councillor Armstrong:  
RESOLVED that the Growth Committee recommend to the Finance Committee that the 
operating contribution to Enterprise Saint John remain at $475,000 with no overall increase to 
the City’s 2019 Operating Budget; and further, that Enterprise Saint John be advised that the 
City may consider further discussion at a later date for additional support, once further details 
of the work plan are known. 
 

Moved by Deputy Mayor McAlary, seconded by Councillor Armstrong: 
RESOLVED that the Growth Committee recommend to the Finance Committee that the Heritage 
Grant budget in the proposed 2019 operating budget remain at $80,000 and that the Heritage 
Development Board request to increase the grant budget be considered by the Growth 
Committee at a future meeting as a possible draw on the 2019 growth reserve. 
 


